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Mr Les Longhurst
Site Manager NSW/ACT
Boral Limited
Triniti T2 Level 5
39 Delhi Road
North Ryde New South Wales 2113

02/09/2022

Subject: Marulan South Limestone Mine - Noise Management Plan

Dear Mr Longhurst

I refer to your submission dated 05 August 2022, requesting approval of the Noise Management Plan (Revision 1,
dated 23 March 2022). 

I also acknowledge your response to the Department’s review comments and request for additional information.

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it meets the requirements of the relevant
conditions in consent (SSD 7009). Consequently I approve the plan subject to it being updated within 4 weeks from
the date of this letter to include:
 the information provided on page 2 of Boral’s RFI response detailing the existing noise attenuation measures

currently implemented on all plant and equipment; and
 an explanation of why the NMT location is represented by a shaded area and not a specific point in figure 5.1 of

the management plan.

These amendents must be made in accordance with condition of consent A4. Once the plan is updated, please submit
it in the major project’s portal for information.

If you have any questions, please contact me on 9274 6283 or via email at carl.dumpleton@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Carl Dumpleton
Team Leader
Resource Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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